From: **Dennis Perch** pacific.cove@shaw.ca>

Date: Mon, Jul 5, 2021 at 11:00 AM

Subject: Follow up to Consultation with First Nations To: Trustee Luckham splitcham@islandstrust.bc.ca

Cc: <john.horgan.mla@leg.bc.ca>, <IRR.Minister@leg.bc.ca>, Alex Conconi <alex@conconi.ca>

Attached is a follow up to my earlier letter to the Islands Trust regarding its consultation with First Nations in crafting a new Policy Statement. This is intended for the Trust executive and islands trustees.

In the attached letter I have documented more fully my objections to the Trust's consultation process.

I ask that this letter be included with Trust website correspondence and that it be shared with all trustees before the town hall meeting on July 7^{th} .

Respectfully,

Dennis Perch

South Pender Island

Pacific.cove@shaw.ca